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Staff Update

MACNY  is pleased to announce the addition of Hilary Hext, who has joined the organization as 
the new Training Manager.  In her new role, Hilary will manage all marketing and coordination 
for MACNY’s extensive training and leadership development programs on behalf of MACNY and 
its over 300 members throughout New York State. She will also be facilitating both existing and 
new training offerings as a MACNY trainer for both open enrollment and on-site classes. Hilary 
will report to David Freund, MACNY’s Chief Leadership Officer. 

Hilary comes to MACNY from Marquardt Switches in Cazenovia. Hilary started her career at 
Marquardt in 2012 in their HR Department as an intern, while pursuing her degree at Cazenovia 
College.  Upon graduating in 2013 with a degree in Business, minoring in Communication 
Studies, Hilary continued her work at Marquardt Switches, where she was promoted to HR 
Administrator and finally the company’s Training Coordinator.  In this role, Hilary developed 
the company’s Cornerstone OnDemand software process, served as a member of the Global 
Development Team, and established and ran the company’s Health and Wellness Committee. 

MACNY’s President & CEO Randy Wolken states, “On behalf of the MACNY staff, I would like to express just how excited we 
are to have Hilary joining us.  Hilary’s extensive knowledge in both training and human resources is a wonderful addition 
to the MACNY team, and will undoubtedly come as an incredible asset to MACNY membership and our future program 
offerings in training and development.  We are thrilled to have Hilary on board, and look forward to her rolling out new 
programs, particularly in corporate wellness offerings, to the MACNY membership.” 

In addition to her work experience, Hilary remains an active participant in the Madison County Rural Health Council and 
Healthy Work Places Work Group.   

For more information, please contact Hilary at 315-474-4201 ext. 24, email hhext@macny.org, or visit www.macny.org.
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